 
To: Larry Krissek, CCI Chair

From: James Fredal, CCI Sciences Subcommittee Chair

RE: Termination of Natural Resources Management Minor

Date: Feb 21, 2011

Larry:

The Sciences subcommittee of the CCI met to approve the termination of the NRM Minor.  This minor is being replaced by three more specifically targeted minors: Environmental Science, Forest and Fisheries Wildlife, and Society and Environmental Issues.  A fourth Minor, Sustainable Agriculture, will also be added to the SENR minor offerings.   The CCI Sciences subcommittee felt it would be unwise to require SENR to continue offering a minor that they will no longer be offering, and so we unanimously approved the termination of this offering and forward this proposal to the full CCI.

Thank you.


Jim

Cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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